
FCHS Robotics Team travels to Marshall
Elementary

Recently our Fort Campbell High School Robotics Team traveled to Marshall Elementary School to share the
amazing robot they built with elementary school students!

What is high school robotics At FCHS, our robotics team designs, builds, and programs robots to compete in
challenges, organized by organizations like FIRST Robotics!!! It’s so much fun but it also fosters teamwork,
STEM skills, and community involvement.

If you want to learn more, talk to Mr. Spence, our resident robot leader!
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